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T1e meeting was called to order and the minutes read and 
ap roved. 

It was reported that Mrs. Mc llister had taken the girls' 
class and that Mr. Tuttle had t ken the boys' class in the Senior 
Department. 

The Pastor and Superintendent reported that the Sta.nd<~rd 
Training School had been postponed until later on in the wi~ter, 
probably in January of February. 

The Superinte1 ent requt>sted that a liPt of all t.eacbers 

in alJ departments be in by the next meeting. 

r. Proctor reported that t11e Record System had been put in 
use~ but that there wcs still some misunderstanding about it, so 
he asked for some time t the Vorkers' Council to tell about it. 
He also reported th8t the Bulletin Bo· rd had be~n put up and used 
for the first time the preceding Sunday. 

rs. Green asken for a screen to put up between cl~sses in her 
_.ssembly room. committee of Mrs. Green, r. Foster, and ] r. ngisr 
was ap~ointed to get the screen, the cost not to exceed 8.00. 

The question of discipline in the school was brought up, but 
no definite conclu~ions were reached. The SupPrirtend~nt repoTted 
that he thought the general morale of the school was greatly irr.­

proved, ex ressing the ho e tha~ it would continue to do so. 
The meeting then adjourned for the 1orkers' Council super. 
Those pref'ent were: Dr. Stanbury, r. Holton, Prof. Proctor, 

.r. Foster, JKrs. G-reen, and Reb Cousins. 




